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September 28, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Grade 7 Students, 

With the first month of the new school year almost complete, I’d like to share some information about 
the upcoming Foundation Skills Assessment (FSA) with you. This will be the second provincial 
assessment that your child will participate in during elementary school, and it will take place between 
October 3 – November 10, 2022. Your child will participate in further provincial assessments in 
secondary school in Grade 10 and Grade 12, which are a requirement for graduation.   
 
Importantly, the FSA provides information to parents/guardians and school staff about how Grade 7 
students are progressing in key academic skills. Together with other information about a student’s 
learning, it helps teachers and educators respond to students’ learning needs for the rest of the school 
year. The FSA also helps us as an education system to better understand how we can help improve 
student progress in literacy and numeracy – one of the goals in our new Education Plan.  
 
The Ministry expects all students in Grade 7 to participate in the FSA. For more information, please 
review the Ministry FSA Parent Brochure or visit the Ministry FSA website. If you have any questions, 
please contact the principal or vice principal at your child’s school. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Superintendent 
Vancouver School District  
 
 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/District/Initiatives_Plans_Reports/EducationPlan2026/Pages/Default.aspx
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/assessment/en-fsa-parent-brochure.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/administration/program-management/assessment/foundation-skills-assessment

